141 Shadowood Drive
Vandalia, Ohio 45377
(937)-898-9017
ean.milligan@gmail.com

November, ??, 2014
Mr./Ms./Dr. FirstName LastName 
KC Robotics
9000 LeSaint Drive
West Chester, Ohio 45014
Dear Mr./Ms./Dr. LastName:

I heard from my father, Scott Milligan, that you offer internships for high school students.  I would like to participate in one of these internships over this coming summer to help the company and also be able to learn more about robotics.
I am interested in doing this internship as I am on the robotics team Innovators Robotics 3138 and enjoy working with robots, especially the electrical and programming side of the robot.  For the past two years, I have been an active member of my robotics team.  During that time, I was primarily working on getting all of the motor controllers, sensors, and the onboard cRIO (CompactRIO) wired into the power distribution board and DIO breakout board.  I also have worked on setting up the pneumatic systems for the robot’s main components.  I believe I should get the internship as I am quite skilled in knowing how to set up electrical systems and also pneumatic systems.  I also can work well on a team, as I have done many group based projects at my school, and can work together well with the other members.  If I were to get this internship, I would be able to provide my knowledge, and time to help where needed.
If possible, I would like to be able to visit so that I can meet you and give you more information about myself.  Please send me an email at ean.milligan@gmail.com or call me at (937)-898-9017.  Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Ean Milligan
Ean Milligan
